
From: Timothy Weldon <TWeldon@stfrancis.edu> 

Subject: Thank you, Father Martin 

Date: 29 February 2024 at 02:31:35 CET 

To: "mcarbajo@fst.edu" <mcarbajo@fst.edu> 

Resent-From: <mcarbajo@fst.edu> 

 

Dear Father Martin. 
 
My name is Tim Weldon and I teach Philosophy at the University of St. Francis in Joliet, 
IL. I just want to send a quick note about how much I appreciated watching your video 
presentation "A Free and Fraternal Economy". It is excellent: a great resource for 
philosophy, ethics, and business ethics courses. 
 
Thank you, 
All the very best, 
 
Tim  
 

From: martin carbajo nuñez <mcarbajo@fst.edu> 

Subject: Re: Thank you, Father Martin 

Date: 29 February 2024 at 08:01:02 CET 

To: Timothy Weldon <TWeldon@stfrancis.edu> 

 
Dear prof. T. Weldon 
Thank you very much for letting me know that you liked my lecture. Very kind of you 
Martín Carbajo 
________________________ 

 

https://www.stfrancis.edu/timothy-weldon/

